
 

 

 

  

September 25, 2024 

Listing Department, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Mumbai-4000051 

 

Scrip: OSELDEVICE 

 

Sub: Clarification to the press release dated September 24, 2024 

Ref: Information under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 

Dear Sir, 

In continuation to our press release dated September 24, 2024, titled “Signing of MoU with Earkart Private 

Limited for its appointment as exclusive distributor for OSEL’s hearing aid products within India”, we 

hereby clarify that in the about section there was an unintentional typo error. We hereby confirm that about 

us as mentioned in the press release shall be read as under: 

About OSEL 

For more information please contact: For more information more contact:  

 

Investors:  

Mukesh Kumar Sinha, Wholetime Director at info@oseldevices.com /+91 99585 99553 

 

We regret the inconvenience caused. Kindly arrange to disseminate and display the same on your Notice 

Board for the purpose of information 

For OSEL DEVICES LIMITED 

 

 

RAJENDRA RAVI SHANKER MISHRA 

Managing Director 

DIN: 01628136 
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